BowpoiIN COLLEGE

PRESIDENT

February 26, 2009

Mr. Adam Kissell

601 Walnut Street
Suite 510

Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr. Kissell:

This is in response to your letter of February 10, 2009, concerning Professor
Jonathan Goldstein.

We will not comment on an on-going investigation. Not only would such a
comment violate the College’s confidentiality policies, but it would also potentially
prejudice the outcome of the investigation. Any procedures or processes used by the
College do and will strictly comply with the College’s policies and the Faculty
Handbook.

Very truly yours,

Barry Mills
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